
SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful concealed 

carry in Oregon. The requirements proposed in the "dash-2" amendments 

are onerous, unnecessary and almost impossible to comply with.  

 

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep pockets 

of New York billionaires who are promoting this harmful legislation and 

vote "NO" on the amended SB 764. 

  
SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due 
process. As amended by the "dash 1" amendments it is far worse. 
 

Vote "NO" on SB 868 and the "dash-1"amendments. 

Respectfully,  

Kevin Poling 

Lake Oswego, OR. 
 


